

NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Mayor and City Council will hold a Joint Work Session with the Planning Commission on April 13, 2011 in the Council Chambers, 45 West 100 South, beginning at 6:00 pm.

DISCUSSION ITEMS

- 1. Safety in Public Meeting
 - a. Police Chief Cody Cullimore, Lindon City

If you are planning to attend this Public Meeting and, due to a disability, need assistance in understanding or participating in the meeting, please notify the City Office ten or more hours in advance and we will, within reason, provide what assistance may be required.

CERTIFICATE OF MAILING

The undersigned duly appointed City Recorder for the municipality of Santaquin City hereby certifies that a copy of the foregoing Notice and Agenda was emailed to the Payson Chronicle, Payson, UT, 84651.

By: Susan B. Farnsworth, City Recorder

Posted: City Offices Post Office

Zions Bank

MINUTES OF A WORK SESSION HELD IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBERS APRIL 13, 2011

The meeting was called to order by Mayor James E. DeGraffenried at 6:00 pm. Council Members attending: Filip Askerlund, James Linford, Rick Steele and Brent Vincent. Martin Green was excused

Others attending: Planning Commission Member Matt Carr, Director of Public Safety Dennis Howard and Chief Cody Cullimore.

DISCUSSION ITEMS

Safety in Public Meeting

Police Chief Cody Cullimore, Lindon City

Director Dennis Howard introduced Cody Cullimore as the Chief of Lindon City and guess speaker for the night.

Chief Cullimore began the training by showing a You-Tube clip "School Board Shooting Heroes" Chief Cullimore indicted the guy in the video was upset because his wife was laid off by the school board. He came into the meeting with the intent of dying that day. Chief Cullimore reviewed some of the ways the City Council could prepare for an act of violence during a public meeting.

Chief Cullimore suggested installing panic buttons, security cameras or having Cell phones or a landline close at hand. He indicated the Mayor and Council were at a disadvantage because of the layout of the room. There is only one way in and one way out. A discussion ensued about how to keep the employees safe as well. After the discussion, Director Howard indicted he would contact an alarm specialist for a bid to install panic buttons in the Council Chambers and the Front Office.

The work session ended at 7:45 pm.